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The Future of the PG&E Potter Valley Hydroelectric Project (Supervisor Estelle Fennell)

That the Board of Supervisors consider potential participation in a regional Potter Valley Hydroelectric
Project (PVP) entity and appoint an Ad-Hoc committee of Supervisor Fennell and Supervisor Bohn to
address the project's future.

File #: 18-443, Version: 1

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT Printed on 8/15/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

